DORRINGTON HOUSE (DEREHAM)

Tel: 01362 695840 or Email: dereham@dorringtonhouse.com



NEWS LETTER

Publisher: Debbie Church Volume no.7 Issue no.2 Date: May 2016

Hi Everyone,

Welcome to our May addition.

What a busy start we have had to the year so far, we have included a small selection of the many photos taken during our events which will give you a small taste of what's been happening!

Good News! We have a **new Manager** starting her 3 month induction training with us on Mon 23rd May, her name is Kim and she is a nurse, trained in Australia. Kim also has just moved to Dereham.

Part of Kim's training will be with the other managers at Watton & Wells so you will see more of her in July, following the completion of her Induction Training.

Residents Birthday's



April

16th Violet L

May

4th Myrtle B

8th James M

13th Ann G

13th Dorothy L

27th Geoffrey R 29th Monroe B

June

15th Barbara M 26th Irene H 29th Violet D

Congratulations To our Employees Of the Month



February
Mariana S
Mariana often goes the extra mile
and often exceeds expectations



March
Elena F
Elena is always cheerful and helpful
and helps out whenever possible



April
Edith J
Edith is always a team player, a
good support, happy cheery and a
nice person overall

Valentine Celebrations Entertainer Dennis





OUR EASTER COFFEE MORNING, RAISED US £65 THANK YOU





Our Bingo morning
With a group of volunteers
working towards their
Princes trust award



Margaret displaying her prize





Sadly we have had to say Goodbye to staff members Vicky, Betty & Bogdan, we wish them well for the future

Welcome to our New Carers Georgiana & Andrei





Bags to the Future Next Collection 16th May 2016



A Big thank you to everyone who helped us raise £24
At our last Collection

Congratulations to
Bob and Anne
On their 51st
Wedding Anniversary





Celebrations for our Queen's 90TH Birthday













Stella trying out one of our new Twiddlemuffs Kindly made by Relative Anna Meek, Thank You Anna!



Quality Assurance Surveys

These QA forms are sent out twice a year and are used to monitor and improve on our service. So far we have only received 7 back! Look forward to receiving some more!

Room Vacancies / Enquiries

For all your enquiries, Please call Deb or Shane in the office, they will be happy to give you information and arrange a viewing. Please speak to Deb or Shane for more details.

Keeping in touch....



Emails are checked daily, if you would like to send a message to your relative/friend then feel free to email us. We will ensure your email is printed and delivered or read out on your behalf. Our email address is: dereham@dorringtonhouse.com

Music for health With Linda









Some of our ladies enjoying a laugh together





Jean, Ken & Charles enjoying the sunshine relaxing by our fountain

Date's For Your Diary



We hope you can come along and join us!

Everyone welcome

3rd May @ 15.00 Razzamatazz 10th May @ 15.00 Paul Wortley to entertain for James M's birthday Celebrations, courtesy of Anna M.

12th May @ 10.00 Reminiscence

13th May @ 15.30 Church Service

16th May @ 11.00 Residents & Relatives Forum

16th May @ 14.00 Extend Exercises

20th May @ 15.00 Bon accord

25th May @ 1500 Songs by Vicky

10th June @ 15.30 Church Service

20th June @ 14.00 Extend Exercises

Contact details

Telephone 01362 695840 (new number) Our Email address is:

dereham@dorringtonhouse.com

But don't worry if you have sent an email to our old address, they will be forwarded to us for a little while!

Website www.dorrington-house.co.uk and click on the Dereham logo